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LETTER TO OTHER RELIGIOUS LEADERS AND ELECTED OFFICIALS.


May 12, 2023


Dear Pastors, Church Leaders and Elected Officials,


We are partnering with the Boston Police Department and MAMLEO to 
provide an ACTIVE SHOOTER TRAINING at our church, i.e., Global 
Ministries Christian Church, 670 Washington Street, Dorchester, MA. 02124 
on Saturday, June 10, 2023, from 12:00 PM. to 1:30 PM.


This training is for our church leaders but we also want to invite church 
leaders from our houses of worship and our elected officials.  The religious 
leaders can attend this training and determine if they would like to have 
this same training in their church, mosque, synagogue or temple.


Moreover, the elected officials could let the religious leaders, that they 
represent, know about the training and recommend that they contact the 
Boston Police if they would want the same training for their house of 
worship.


It is important that we prepare our church and offer the same training to 
other religious leaders in Boston.  This could very well be a life saving 
training for all of us in attendance.


The lives and well being of our children, members and visitors should be 
one of our top priorities.
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If you plan to attend please email us at bostonblacknews@gmail.com or 
call us at 617-282-0685 and let us know that you will attend this training so 
we will know how many of our church leaders, members and elected 
officials will be present.


Looking forward to all of us preparing and equipping ourselves to be an 
effective church for the times we are currently living in.  


Pastor Bruce Wall

Senior Pastor
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